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COVID-19 and your health plan 
We know there are a lot of questions about COVID-19. As the situation changes, Health Plan of Nevada 
(HPN) and Sierra Health and Life (SHL) are here for you and your employees. 
 
In addition to supporting your employees with our 24/7 advice nurse service, COVID-19 symptom 
checker and expansion of virtual visits, we provide information and resources about COVID-19 on our 
member websites. 
 
HPN/SHL is sending members with an online member center account an email about the COVID-19 
information and resources page and a reminder about the 24/7 advice nurse service. 
 
Direct links to the member COVID-19 information pages are below: 
 
Health Plan of Nevada: 
https://healthplanofnevada.com/Member/COVID19-Updates 
 
Sierra Health and Life: 
https://sierrahealthandlife.com/Member/COVID-19-Updates 
 
As always, our member services team is available to assist your employees with plan and benefit 
questions. 
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